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Child Care –  

 

The Child Care is functioning at minimal capacity due to staffing issues. We are waiting for a 

couple background checks to come back so two part time staff can begin. A full time position 

was advertised and offered to one individual that was a transfer from another position in-district. 

That individual was not able to be released due to not be able to fill their position. Since that time 

the individual decided she did not want the position so we are now awaiting another in-district 

transfer.  Finding subs to fill the vacant position has been hard to fill. Due to this reason we have 

a few children on the waiting list that we have not been able to accept. I am hoping that this will 

all be smooth sailing once we get staff on board.  Currently, we only have 11 children enrolled 

and 6 children on the waiting list. None of the children on the waiting list are teen parents.  

 

MT State licensor visited our center and has done a site review. We now are just waiting for a 

sanitation inspection from IHS and our license should be renewed by the November 30th 

deadline. The sanitation inspection is scheduled for Wednesday, November 8th.  

 

 

 

  


